COBRAS CLUB NEWSLETTER

March 6, 2013

The meeting was called to order by President Steve Jordon at 7:11 pm, at Godfather's Pizza our new meeting place for this coming year with 9 members present.

Secretary Lynn Fehr read the minutes of the February 6, 2013 meeting. A motion was made to accept the minutes as read. The motion was seconded and carried.

Lynn Fehr reported on how Larry Puls was doing at Hillcrest Rehabilitation Center.

Dale Parker gave the Treasurer's report. Ben Hull made a motion to accept the report as given. Motion was seconded and carried.

NEW BUSINESS

Steve Jordan reported on some minor repairs and field maintenance that is required. Our 1st Fun fly will be April 14, the 2nd Sunday in April.

Lynn Fehr reported on the advantages of meeting at Godfather's Pizza. He suggested that we have a monthly raffle for a \$10.00 Pizza Certificate to be won at each meeting. Lynn Fehr made a motion to buy 1 Gift Certificate each month to be used for the club meeting raffle. The motion was seconded and carried.

Monthly Fun Fly events that we will have this year were discussed.

With no further business Keith Paskewitz made a motion that we adjourn the meeting at 7:55 pm. Motion was seconded and carried.

Members stayed around and visited for 55 minutes.

Secretary Lynn Fehr